
 
Hello, my name is Steven Barre and I’ve 
been working here since 2016. I was 
elected as a steward in 2017. I work in the 
Hosting department mostly on Linux and 
OpenShift and have spent time on-call. I 
was fortunate enough to attend the 
BCGEU Convention in 2017 and learned a 
lot about the inner workings of the Union. 
 
Now that the hosting contract has been 
renewed and the Revenue repatriation has 
nearly completed I think the members are 
in a good position to make some gains this 
round of negotiation.  
 

While I’m new to union bargaining, I’ve been on Strata councils since 2014 
and have gained experience in dealing with committees and compromise. 
And the best way to learn a new skill is by jumping in with both feet! 
 
I hope you will give me the opportunity to serve you and negotiate a new 
collective agreement we can all be happy with. 


